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Mr Alan Whiting 
 

HM Government of Gibraltar regrets to learn of the death of Mr Alan Whiting, former Chairman 

and member of the Board of the Financial Services Commission. Mr Whiting retired from the 

Board on serving the maximum period permitted of 9 years, in early 2014, and was a highly 

respected and popular member. Mr Whiting held senior positions in a number of financial services 

firms in the United Kingdom as well as in the Treasury Department. 

 

Chief Minister, the Hon Fabian Picardo QC commented “Alan was an important member of the 

FSC Board and as its Chairman tirelessly worked for the benefit of the Commission and the 

Jurisdiction. He was a great friend of Gibraltar and a man of total integrity. We shall all miss him.” 

 

Albert Isola MP, Minister for Financial Services stated "Gibraltar has lost a stalwart supporter of 

our financial services sector who was always available to the industry, government and FSC staff 

alike.  I knew Alan for a number of years and had the benefit of his counsel in the initial days of my 

appointment as Minister.  His advice was always sound and measured and carried with it the 

support and loyalty of the organisation he chaired so ably.” 

 

The Government on behalf of the people of Gibraltar offers his wife and family our sincerest 

condolences and deep appreciation for the many years of his work in our community. 
 


